10.

REPORT ON PROGRESS OF REGENERATION PLANNING

The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated)
by the Head of Planning, Economic Development and Regeneration
informing members of progress on partner activities, regeneration
planning and other activities in Bridgend and the ward.

It was recommended that the committee note the report.

Decision

To note the terms of the report.



